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14"™ March 2019

Brian Warburton

Email: fyi-request-9668-173c5540@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Brian

REQUEST FOR OFFICIAL INFORMATION RELATING TO POTENTIAL DEVELOPMENT OF RADIO
NEW ZEALAND LAND AT WHITIREIA

| refer to your official information request dated 25" February 2019. We are processing your request
under the Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act (LGOIMA) 1987.

This letter is to advise that we have extended the time limit to respond to your request to 1% of April 2019.
This extension is necessary because your request necessitates a search through a large quantity of
information and meeting the original time limit would unreasonably interfere with our operations /
consultations necessary to make a decision on your request are such that a proper response cannot
reasonably be made within the original time limit.

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision. Information
about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or Freephone 0800 802
602. The address for the Office of the Ombudsman is PO Box 10152, Wellington 6143.

If you wish to discuss any aspect of your request with us, including this decision, please feel free to
contact Stewart McKenzie, Manager, Environment and City Planning on phone (04) 237 3861 or email
Stewart. mckenzie@poriruacity.govt.nz.
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